
From: fhuard [mailto:fhuard@net1plus.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 1:51 AM 
To: Drew, Tim 
Subject: New Route 
 
Have you looked at the new route through Amherst and Merrimack? I find it to be most 
disturbing for all of the retailers, but especially disturbed at the manner in which it peaks and 
targets one of my retail clients right at Pennichuck Square in Merrimack! There is also a 
considerable amount of renovations being done to Pennichuck Square. I am concerned that 
Kinder Morgan has this Plaza in their mind as well!!  
 
Peggy Huard 
 
http://mapgeo.com/nrpcnh/ 
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